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March 31, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 

 
My husband will have his 72nd birthday tomorrow; I turned 65 in November. 
While neither of us brings in salary from our former professions, we are 
both active volunteers in our community.  We teach English as a Second 
Language, tutor 3rd graders in math, serve as community mediators, and 
volunteer in two service organizations.  We returned yesterday from a week 
in Boston with our grandchildren, assisting their parents and trying to be 
a  loving presence in young lives. 
 
Are our lives now worth 2/3 of their "worth" when we were working for 
money? Or is this EPA "pricetag" an excuse for industries to pollute and 
profit from their pollution? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Beverly England Williams 
 
 

 




